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NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES 

 
Forms 1095-B and 1095-C Notice 

 
Under the provisions of HR 3797 Paperwork Reduction Act and HR 3801 Employer 
Reporting Improvement Act, it is not necessary for the District to print and distribute 
Form 1095 to all employees. We will provide the form only upon request. 
 
To request a copy of Form 1095 for your records, please contact: 
 
Tim Lodie, Senior Acct Clerk - Benefits  
631-673-2125 
tlodie@hufsd.edu 
 
Should you have any questions or need further clarification on these forms or how to 
obtain one, please feel free to contact the payroll department. We are here to assist 
you. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
POSTED: 3/3/2025 

mailto:tlodie@hufsd.edu

